
July 31, 2002

Mr. William G. Rake
President
The Greenspan Company
3600 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 300
Los Angeles, CA 90010

Dear Bill,

I want to express my gratitude for the fine way in which you handled our
insurance claim on the fire loss suffered by Aries Prepared Beef on April 4, 2000.

The professionalism, expertise and dedication you demonstrated in handling our
claim were remarkable. We are most grateful to you and your staff.

Best regards,

ARIES PREPARED BEEF

Fred J. Scholder
President


